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I’m a long time Oregon resident, and strongly believe that voting by mail is safe, 

convenient, and works with modern lifestyles. We want to make sure people vote 

instead of wasting time standing in line. We’ve never had problems with fraud so we 

shouldn’t pretend that that is now a problem. I work with people with disabilities and 

don’t have extra time. Please oppose this measure for Oregon. Thank you. 


